	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District I Agricultural Education Field Advisor - Aaron Leary

	SUMMARY OF July, 2006 ACTIVITIES 

	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance  --  0

	

	II. On Site Technical Assistance -- Ag. Literacy Coordinator -- 0

	

	III. Workshops/In-Services/Presentations Conducted -- 1

	

	· District 1 Summer Professional Development Workshop – Highland CC – Freeport, IL

	

	IV. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 4

	

	· CSAT Teacher Training – Lincoln Land Community College – Springfield, IL
· Professional Development Committee Meeting – FFA Center – Springfield, IL

· CSAT Administrator Training – Lincoln Land Community College – Springfield, IL

· FCAE Staff Retreat/Staff Meeting – Allerton Conference Center – Monticello, IL

	

	V.  Other Activities -- 

	

	· Organized office and office materials 

· Completed state monthly reports

· Developed and posted List-serve emails
· Organized and sorted school files
· Returned emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Finalized plans for district summer in-service

· Conducted district summer in-service

· Received district incentive funding grants

· Forwarded district incentive funding grants to ISBE

· Added new teacher information into database

· Moved and removed teachers from the database

· Provided assistance to teachers with Incentive Funding Grant Applications

· Participated in mAGic Kit conference call
· Assigned assessment objectives to mAGic Kit lessons

· Other various office duties

	

	VI.  Miles Traveled  -- 1395

	

	VII. Comments/Observations --

	

	Well summer can slow down anytime! I felt like this year’s Incentive Funding Grants were received in a much timelier fashion then last year. I think the changes suggested for next year will prove to be even more beneficial to our teachers. I am looking forward to taking on more responsibilities with the mAGic Kits. They are a very useful resource to all of Agriculture Education and need to be utilized heavily. The FCAE Staff Retreat was a very positive experience. It was nice to be able to get our work accomplished, but in a more relaxed setting. I am looking forward to working with our new staff members. The addition of the “Urban” staff person is going to continue to give all of us a new perspective on Agriculture Education. 


